<INSERT CUSTOMER HEADER/LOGO>

To: Our Valued Suppliers of [CUSTOMER NAME]

In an effort to better serve our customers, this letter serves to provide each organization that

does business with [CUSTOMER NAME] information about the proper procedure for accepting

orders for the purchase of goods or services. The [CUSTOMER NAME] Accounts Payable

Department has made a change to the way invoices will be processed.

If you are currently sending invoices via e-mail (or would like to), please send to the

following email address: [INSERT EMAIL ADDRESS PROVIDED BY ASCEND]

Should you have questions regarding this change, please feel free to contact the Accounts

Payable Department at [INSERT CONTACT INFORMATION AND/OR EMAIL ADDRESS] during normal business hours.

Thank you for your continued support and business.

Sincerely,


